March 29, 2022, 7:00 P.M., Greenfield Township Municipal Building, a regular meeting of
the Greenfield Township Board of Supervisors.
Present: Sal Fedele, Kevin Bartlett, Brian Brown, Renee Wagner and Joe Heslop.
Sal Fedele stated that Public Comment would be accepted throughout the meeting as items
were being discussed and before each vote. No public was present.
Joe Heslop stated that the crew was back to plowing snow. They were replacing road signs.
The roads were soft, after the last couple of weeks of wet weather.
The Dirt & Gravel Roads Grant for Dougan Road had been increased to $ 100,000.00,
which included price increases for the correct pipe sizes.
Sal Fedele made a motion to accept the Dirt & Gravel Roads Dougan Road contract. Brian
Brown seconded. No public was present to comment. Motion carried unanimously.
The 10-ton road posting is to remain in place. Greer Hardwoods was logging on Dougan
Road with a bond. In the future, filling the ditch with oversize would require a road
occupancy permit.
No Old Business was presented.
No New Business was presented.
The Board approved all four crew members to attend Flagger training on June 10™ at
Summit Township.
The Board approved Renee Wagner to attend the PSATS Newsletter webinar.
Quotes received for fenders for the pick up truck and decals for equipment were reviewed.
No Final Public Comment was presented.
Kevin Bartlett made a motion to adjourn. Brian Brown seconded. No public was present to
comment. Motion carried unanimously.
Meeting adjourned at 7:12 p.m..

Respectfully Submitted,

Renee M. Wagner
Secretary



